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Dr. F, C. Allen
University & Kansas

Dear Phog!

Thank you very much for the notice in regard
to the faculty women and the University dames, and
also for sending me a copy of Miss Hoover's letter
about the first square dance party. I shall be in-
terested in knowing how the thing goes.

Sincerely yours,
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Deane W. Malott,
Chancellor




